SUTTON POYNTZ SOCIETY.
2nd October 1975.

Programme of Events for the Autumn Term.

_FRIDAY 17th OCTOBER,1975. Mr. Roland Tarr the Coastal Conservation Officer for the
Dorset County has kindly offered to give a talk on Coastal Conservation to members
of the Sutton Poyntz Society at 7.30p.m. 17th October at the Mission Hall. It is
hoped that as many members as possible will sttend.

WEINESDAY 5th NOVEMBER. Bonfire Celebrations. Mr. E. Saunders has again given his
permission to hold the 5th November bonfire celebrations in the field adjoining
the Water Works. To enable us to meet the high standerd of entertainment and
safety of past years, it is hoped that your support will be as enthusiastic and
encouraging as in 1974. The building of the Bonfire will begin at 9.30z.m.
SATURDAY 1st NOVEMBER, but your fireworks are not required until the start of the
celebrations at 6.15p.m. 5th NOVEMBER. Anyone who has bonfire material requiring
-, collection please contact Mr. Bob Fenton Tel.No., Preston 83 «y prior to

1st NOVEMBER, 1975.

SATURDAY 22nd. NOVEMBER. Autumn Socisl. The sociazl this year will tnke the form
of a Supper Dance commencing at Sp.m. SATURDAY 22nd NOVEMBER 1975. Cost per
ticket will be TSpence. This is 2 non profit making social. Committee Members
will be selling tickets in late October. Your support and attendance will be
much sppreciated. A small dance band will play during the dancing and a bar
will supply liquid refreshment. The ladies of the Committee will be arranging
the Supper.

FRIDAY 19th DECEMBER. Traditional Carol Singing. Traditionsl carols will be sung
“around the villazge on FRIDAY 19th DECEMBER as the start of the Christmas Festivities

and the money collected will be given to worthy charity in the Weymouth or

Dorchester area in time for Christmas. Carol sheets will be provided. Meet

outside the Springhead Hotel with your friends at 6.45p.my with torches and

good voices.

Refreshment will be served in a private room at the Hotel on completion.

NOTEs The following Sutton Poyntz Christmas Cards are now available from
Mrs. J. Litschi at *Camelot'.

1. Plaisters Lane.
2. The 01d Mil1l.
3, The Pond.

The words '"Merry Christmas" have been omitted so that the cards can
be used on other occasions and serve as a reminder of our village of
Sutton Poyntz.

Cards will =lso be on sale at the Mission Hall on Friday 17th OCTOBER



